MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
February 28, 2018
RE:
Agreement between Ryle High School and K.C. Music Productions
For the board to approve this agreement between Ryle High School and K.C. Music Productions for K.C. Music Productions to provide DJ services for Prom on April 21, 2018. The total cost is approximately $750.00.
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
